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Madam President 

Distinguished Delegates 
 

1. On behalf of the government and people of the Republic of Liberia, we are 

pleased to present this statement representing the official position of the 

government at these ongoing deliberations for the adoption of a treaty on the 

high sea;  

 

2. We will take this opportunity on behalf of Liberia to thank you, Madam 

President and congratulate you and the facilitators, for the work done in 

getting us to this stage of fruitful discussions. 

 

3. As we engaged and participated in these proceedings  through informal 

engagements, small group discussions, President’s consultations, and 

plenary, our appreciations of what is at stake as the global community seeks 

to fill the gap in the governance of marine biodiversity in areas beyond 

national jurisdiction has significantly increased, consequently leading to 

more concerns and questions for which we continue to seek answers;  

 

4. More scientific information continues to reveal not only the richness 

and imminent economic, commercial assets of the high sea but also its 

interrelated social, economic, cultural and human health impacts, we are 

keenly mindful of the implications of the decision that would be reached 

here for current and future generations;  

 

5. 



The Liberian Delegation has therefore reached a decision to pursue further 

consultations because of the following reasons: 

 

6. The proposed agreement may have unresolved concerns for areas within 

the Liberia’s biodiversity and fisheries resources, the protection of its 

Exclusive Economic Zone, the protection of its Maritime program and 

hydra-carbon resources; which we believe further consultations is extremely 

important at this stage 

 

 

7. Considering that the geographical scope, application and general provisions 

of the Agreement may have implications on Liberia, we need more time to 


